
COVID-19, OMICRON Strain is Spreading 
 

○  Currently, the spread of infection by the Omicron strain is 

progressing rapidly nationwide and is in the phase of spreading in Gifu 

Prefecture as well. 

○  To protect yourself and your loved ones, please take basic infection 

control measures (wearing mask, washing hands, avoiding 3 C’s, 

diligent ventilation, and stopping your activities when you are not 

feeling well). 
 


